
Notice of Hearing 

The Department of Natural Resources announces that it will hold a public hearing on a 

permanent rule to revise ch. NR 809 relating to safe drinking water and the Revised Total 

Coliform Rule at the time and place shown below. 

Hearing Information 

Date: July 22, 2015 

Time: 10:00 am to 12:00 pm 

Locations:  

UW - Green Bay, Instructional Services, Room 1034 

2420 Nicolet Drive 
Green Bay, WI 54311 

Link to UW Green Bay campus map:   
http://www.uwgb.edu/maps/pdf/campus-map.pdf  
 

UW – Eau Claire 
Old Library, Room 1128 

103 Garfield Avenue 
Eau Claire WI 54702 
Link to UW Eau Claire campus map:  https://www.uwec.edu/about/maps-

directions/upload/campus-parking.png  
 

UW – Madison 
The Pyle Center (see Guest Services desk for room number) 
702 Langdon Street 

Madison, WI 53706 
Link to UW Madison campus map:  

http://conferencing.uwex.edu/graphics/MapfromLodgingbrochureupdatedJanuary2013.jpg  
 

Accessibility 

All hearing locations have entrances that are accessible to individuals with disabilities. Reasonable 

accommodations, including the provision of informational material in an alternative format, will be 

provided for qualified individuals with disabilities upon request. Contact Steve Elmore in writing at the 

Department of Natural Resources, Bureau of Drinking Water & Groundwater (DG/5), 101 S. Webster St., 

Madison, WI 53703; by email to Steve.Elmore@wisconsin.gov ; or by calling (608) 264-9246. A request 

must include specific information and be received at least 10 days before the date of the scheduled 

hearing. 

Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 

Comments on the proposed rules must be received on or before July 22, 2015. Oral statements may be 

presented at the hearing. Written comments may be submitted at the hearing, by U.S. mail, fax, email, or 
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through the internet and will have the same weight and effect as oral statements presented at the public 

hearing. Written comments and any questions on the proposed rules should be addressed to: 

 
Steve Elmore 
Department of Natural Resources 
Bureau of Drinking Water & Groundwater (DG/5) 
P .O. Box 7921 
Madison, WI 53707-7921 
 
Phone: (608) 264-9246 
Fax: (608) 267-7650 
E-mail: Steve.Elmore@wisconsin.gov 

 

The rule may be reviewed and comments made at adminrules.wisconsin.gov no later than July 

22, 2015. 

Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis   

The proposed rule will not have an effect on small businesses, as defined under s. 227.114 (1). 

Agency Small Business Regulatory Coordinator: 

Linda Haddix   (608) 266-1959 

Linda.Haddix@wisconsin.gov  

 

 

Dated at Madison, Wisconsin ______________6/9/2015_______________ 

 

      STATE OF WISCONSIN 

      DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

 

 

      By ___________/S/_________________________ 

       Cathy Stepp, Secretary 
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